
Ozaukee County Fairgrounds Reservations – Process Overview 

March 11, 2025 

NEW! Fairgrounds Reservations are going DIGITAL! 

Effective immediately, 4-H leaders must submit this Google Form to reserve the Ozaukee 
County Fairgrounds space for upcoming events. Once you’ve submitted the form, county staff 
will review it and either approve your requested date(s) or, if unavailable, propose alternatives. 

Please note: 

Primary Contact: Melissa Alexander remains your main point of contact for reservations at the 
OC Fairgrounds. (malexander@ozaukeecounty.gov) 

Mandatory Form Submission: Events will not be approved unless submitted through this new 
system. 

Previously Approved Events: Any previously approved events remain valid, but all new 
reservations must follow the updated process. 

Need Help?: If you encounter issues using the form, please contact Abi Quinlan 
(abi.quinlan@wisc.edu/414-335-6008) for assistance. 

Thank you for your cooperation as we streamline the reservation process and continue to provide 
smooth scheduling for all 4-H activities. 

 

Reservation Link: Fairgrounds Reservation Request Google Form 

 

 

https://forms.gle/xzmDBXyuwoqxN3f86
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